THE GURU

SESSION 24 -25
CLASS CIRCULAR NO.1/24-25 31th March 2024
Dear Parents,
Greetings of the day !!
We are delighted to extend a warm welcome to all our students. Your presence enriches our
school family and we look forward to supporting you in your educational journey. May
the school years be filled with growth, learning and memorable experiences.
The new academic session will commence from 1st April 2024.
CLASSES 1 TO Xl
Arrival Timing:7:30 am
Departure Timing:1:30 pm

GOD BLESS!
REGARDS
THE GURU
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THE GURU
SESSION 2024-25

Dear Parent/ Guardian,
Kindly note the following:

Dear parents,

Greetings to all !!

This is to inform you that the school will observe a holiday on 5th April 2024 i.e. Friday on account of
‘Jamat UL - Vida'. The school will resume on it's usual timings on 6th April 2024 i.e. Saturday.

Regards
The Guru

THE GURU
SESSION 2024-25
Subject: Important Announcement: School Closure on April 19th, 2024

Dear Students and Parents,

Due to the upcoming elections taking place in the adjacent area of Baheri on April 19th,
District Administration of Bareilly has announced as public holiday and hence, THE
GURU,Bareilly will remain closed tomorrow on 19th April 2024.

School always believe to take full responsibility of preserving the wellbeing of our children.

As we are approaching to start our first cyclic assessment so we encourage you all to utilise
this holiday productively for the preparation of upcoming assessment

With Best Wishes,
Dr Ravindra Ahuja

Principal
THE GURU
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NOTICE

Dear parents,
Greeting of the day!!

As school is continuously emphasing to provide the quality education to
equip the children with knowledge, skill and attitude.

In this session we are focusing on learning outcome and rubic based
teaching learning process and competency based assessment. So in this
process school is replacing unit tests with Cyclic Assessment

(Weekly test assessment) .

Cyclic test are going to start from 23rd April 2024 as per attached
schedule.

It is mandatory for every child to appear in these weekly assessment.
This time along with numeric form of results, detailed holistic progress

report will also be generalized to show the complete potential of the
child.

So we except from you all to make your ward consistent to appear in
school to get the best of guidance from their teachers.
With best wishes

Regards
The Principal
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Nurturing Excellence

NOTICE

Dear Parents, DATE 25.04.2024
Greetings of the day!!

This is to inform you that tomorrow i.e.26 April, 2024 school will be

remain closed due to the restrictions in normal route and diversions for
the visit and Roadshow of Respected Prime Minister for campaigning of
Loksabha elections.

Children are encouraged to utilise this holiday productively and happily
with family at home.

Warm Regard,

Dr Ravindra Ahuja
THE GURU
Bareilly




